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PCS A to Z: P is for PCS People

PCS People is our members’ magazine, published three times a year.

PCS People is our members’ magazine, published online and emailed to members
three time a year.

It has a lively mixture of news, features, competitions and members' stories
reflecting your interests, experiences and concerns.

The magazine is published on our website and also sent out by email to members
as a digital newsletter with links to the articles on the website.

There are regular columns written by our general secretary, Mark Serwotka, and
national president Fran Heathcote as well as reports on campaigns and wins, our
regular Me and My Job feature and news, previews and things to do.

We welcome members sharing their experiences, achievements and comments.

You can email your ideas for articles, letters and comments to editor@pcs.org.uk

Not a member? Join PCS online today.

https://www.pcs.org.uk/news-events/pcs-people
mailto:editor@pcs.org.uk
https://mypcs.pcs.org.uk/onlinejoiningform

